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AELFE’s 25
th

 anniversary at the 16
th

 annual international conference 

25 years of AELFE as an association will be celebrated in the upcoming AELFE 

conference LSP in Multi-disciplinary Contexts of Teaching and Research, hosted by 

Universidad de Extremadura, Mérida, Spain, on 15 & 16 June 2017. Registration is still 

open. The conference website:  http://www.aelfe.org/aelfe2017/         

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Ibérica – AELFE’s multilingual research journal  

Ibérica 33 (Spring 2017) has recently been uploaded to our AELFE website. You can 

access its contents at http://www.aelfe.org/?s=revista&veure=33 

Our journal has renewed the Seal of Excellence (2016). This seal, which is awarded by 

the Spanish Foundation for Science and Technology (FECYT), is a recognition to those 

journals that fully comply with the high quality standards set by FECYT. 

The new legal deposit for our journal Ibérica is now in Madrid. It also has a Creative 

Commons license. Read more: http://www.aelfe.org/?s=presentacio 
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AELFE conference panels 

The new AELFE’s conference panels and panel coordinators (to be completed in 

Mérida) are: 

 Corpus linguistics: Pascual Pérez & Purificación Sánchez 

 Terminology: Araceli Losey 

 Translation: Raquel Lázaro 

 ICT: Lourdes Pomposo & Cristina Calle Martínez 

 Teaching methodologies and CLIL / EMI: Mª Luisa Carrió 

 

The “Enrique Alcaraz” research award 

The 6
th
 edition of the “Enrique Alcaraz” research award will be held in Mérida this 

year.  

Five works (4 published monographic volumes and one unpublished Master thesis) are 

currently being evaluated by external reviewers as well as executive committee 

members. 
 

Subscription fee 

Starting with 2017, the subscription fee, approved at the General Assembly in Alcalá de 

Henares, is 40 Euros for individual members. There is also a new reduced fee (20 

Euros) for retired and unemployed people. Please pass on this information also to your 

doctoral and master students. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Mérida! 

 

                                        

Alejandro Curado Fuentes 

       President of AELFE 

 


